The L.O.V.E. Academy e
Letter to Parents

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Firstly, thank you for entrusting us with the honor and privilege of teaching and mentoring
your children. It is an honor that we don't take lightly!

This letter serves to inform you of the details of our 4-week summer empowerment camp.
The dates are June 2, 2025, through June 28, 2025. Our hours of operation are Monday -
Friday from 9:30am-3:30pm taking place at Sangtuary (1718 14™ Ave N, Nashville, TN 37208).
The parent/student orientation will be held on Sunday, June 1, 2025 at 3:00 pm. The location
is to be determined and will be communicated weeks prior. Our final showcase will be held
on Saturday, June 28, 2025, 6:00 pm at Sangtuary.

We have an array of activities and field trips planned that will enrich your child's summer
break. The curriculum includes the following: culinary arts, songwriting, recording, content
and video production, financial literacy, social emotional learning, life skills, and a plethora
of fun-filled field trips to businesses relevant to each content area.

The cost for this year's empowerment camp is $450 per child for early registration or $500
for general registration which includes the deposit due upon submission of the application.
The tuition must be paid in full by Friday, May 30, 2025. There are no refunds. For your
convenience, you can make payments via the Quickbooks link you will receive by email
with the remaining balance once your initial deposit has been paid. Students must be
picked up by 3:30pm everyday with a 15 minute grace period. After 3:45pm, an additional
fee of $2.00 per minute will be accessed until your student has been checked out. All late
fees are due to be paid upon picking up your child by cash, CashApp or PayPal.

We are tentatively planning a day trip to Atlanta to visit a state-of-the-art film studio. A
separate field trip permission slip will be sent to all parent(s) and/or guardian(s) once all
details have been confirmed. All field trip permission slips must be signed prior to the start
of the camp. Please complete, sign, and submit the behavior contract which can accessed
directly from our website. We appreciate your participation and look forward to an exciting,
creative, and culturally rewarding summer! Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve
your youth.

If you have any questions, | can be reached directly at kim@loveacademynashville.org.
With love,
Kim Ortiz

Executive Director
The L.O.V.E. Academy




